
Saint Barbara Catholic Church 
2813 Lincoln Way NW, Massillon, OH 44647                                www.saintbarbaraparish.com 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

     SATURDAY VIGIL - 4:00 pm at St. Joseph  

SUNDAY - 8:00 am at St. Mary  
                      11:00 am at St. Barbara 

 HOLY DAY: See Bulletin 
WEEKDAY - Mon., Tues.,  Wed., Fri. 9:00 am   

RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY 3:00 pm at St. Joseph 
Other Locations Upon Request 

 

Twenty Fifth Sunday 
In Ordinary Time 

Pastor:  ….. Very Rev. Canon Matthew 'Maciej' Mankowski, D.Min. 
                                               mmankowski@youngstowndiocese.org 
Deacon Brook Benedict: …...… bbenedict@youngstowndiocese.org 
Faith Formation: …………………...  Amy Davis and Cara Lipinski 
                                                    amy.davis@youngstowndiocese.org 
                                                    igniteymohio@gmail.com 
Director of Music: Kevin Kutz ……. kkutz@saintbarbaraparish.com 
Bookkeeper: Dan Bressi…….……. bk521@youngstowndiocese.org  
Church Secretary: Mary Kring ….… office@saintbarbaraparish.com 
Nicole Cushman ……………………. stmarysmassillon@gmail.com            
Parish Council Chairperson: Cindy Giltz……….csgiltz@yahoo.com 

 

Prayer Circle: Sue Ziegelhofer - 330-832-1992 
 

Infant Baptism - Baptisms are scheduled on an individual  
basis and may be celebrated during Mass, or privately. Baptism Prepa-
ration for parents is required. Please call the Parish Office to make 
arrangements.  
 

Marriage - Please call the parish office for information.  
Arrangements must be made at least six (6) months prior to  
the wedding.  
 
 

Sick Calls - If your loved one is in the hospital, Nursing Home or 
homebound and you would like a visit from our pastor,  please call the 
Parish Office.  
 

Adult Baptisms, Confirmation,  or Adults Considering  
Becoming Catholic - Please call the Parish Office. Persons or families, 
new to the parish may register also by calling the Parish Office.  
Vocations - Please contact the parish office about a vocation to the 
priesthood or consecrated life.  
 

Funerals - Please contact the parish office before scheduling with the 
funeral director or the announcement is published in the newspaper. 
  

Bulletin News Deadline - Tuesday at noon in writing.  

Office Hours:  Monday, -  Friday  8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
                              Closed Thursday     

          Church  Office: Phone: 330-833-6898 
                                      Fax: 330-833-5164      
                                      Email: office@saintbarbaraparish.com  

Welcome!  
Are you interested in parish membership at St. Barbara? 

If so please call the parish office at 330-833-6898 to register or 
drop a note in the  offering basket with your name and phone  
and we  will give you a call. 

 

SBP: Vol. 6, Issue 38 

SAINT BARBARA FOOD PANTRY Distribution is on Thursday, from 9 -10 am    
Octomber 15, 2022.  

Our bulletins are made possible by  our  sponsors. 
 This week’s sponsor of the week:  

 

 

LIVESTREAMING: For those who are homebound or unable to attend 
Mass, our 11:00 am Mass is now being livestreamed. 

Thank        
You! 



 

 
 
 

 

Monday - 9/19 - Saint Januarius, Bishop and Martyr 
   9:00 a.m. -  Saint Mary - Alyson (Bachtel) Holland 
                       (Wachtel Family)   
Tuesday - 9/20 - Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest and 
                            Paul Chong Ha-sang, and Companions  
   9:00 a.m. - Saint Barbara - Wm.Burkhart (Mother Marlene) 
Wednesday - 9/21 - St. Matthew, Apostle and Evangelist 
   9:00 a.m. - Saint Mary - James Cline  
                     (Saint Barbara School Students)   
                      AND David Bachtel (Judy Schirack) 
Thursday - 9/22  
   No Mass  
Friday - 9/23 - Saint Pius of Pietrelcina, Priest 
   9:00 a.m. - Saint Joseph - Bob and Anna Lehnert) 
Saturday - 9/24  
   4:00 p.m. - Mass at Saint Joseph - Charles Scharver 
                      AND Ron and Nancy Halter  
Sunday - 9/25 - Twenty-Sixth Sunday In Ordinary Time 
   8:00 a.m. - Mass at St. Mary - For the People of Saint 
                      Barbara, Saint Joseph, and Saint Mary 
                      AND Douglas Schmidt (Mom and Dad) 
                      AND Lois Ferdinand (Vic and Sandy) 
 11:00 a.m. - Mass at Saint Barbara - Louise & John Drobney 
                     (Mary Beth Miller) 
                      AND James Hamel (George and Helen Gobrich) 

The Sanctuary Candle – is prayerfully lit in memory of Fred 
Berens from Wife, Wanda. 

September 11, 2022 
 

Weekly Budget                $  12,621.00 
 

Needy                                                $       572.03 
 

Reg. Collection                $    4,932.69 
Mail-in                 $    2,290.00 
On Line    $    1,530.00 
Total     $    8,752.69 
                                                                ($    3, 868.31)    
Attendance:1204- 4:00-205; 8:00-235; 11:00-316;  
                               2:00 - 448 (Fr. Ed’s Mass) 
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OCTOBER - 90 PLUS BIRTHDAYS 
John Sukosd - October 5 - 93yrs., Betty Hemperly-  October 7 - 92 yrs., 
Shirley Ferry - October 16 - 92 yrs.; Rita Schuler - October 17 - 98 yrs. 

John Forgan - October 30 - 90 yrs. 

Flowers on the Altar – The flowers on the altar are in 
memory of Christina Leonard from Paul Leonard Family. 

Lectors:  11:00 a.m. - 9/25/22 - S. Studer, M. Kring 
 

Sacristan:  11:00 a.m. - 9/25/22 - P. Martin  

 

YOUTH MINISTRY: Youth Ministry for teens in grade 7-12 will meet 
on Sunday, September 25th in our youth room at Saint Joseph from 
6:30-8:00 pm! We hope to see you there! 
 
CONFIRMATION:  There will be a meeting for parents who have a 
child who will be preparing for the sacrament of confirmation this 
year. You can attend on either Sunday, October 2nd from 1-2:30 pm 
in the cafeteria at Saint Joseph, or on Tuesday, October 4th from 
6:30-8 pm in the cafeteria at Saint Barbara. One parent is required 
to attend; the students are not. If you have any questions before the 
meeting, please contact Cara Lipinski at 330-412-1125 or ignit-
eymohio@gmail.com  Thank you! 
 
Chapter Chat is reading Becoming Mrs. Lewis by Patti Callahan 
this month. We will meet on October 6th at 7:00 pm at Panera in 
Massillon to discuss. If you have any questions, please call Kris 
Ramsey at 330-409-5308. All are welcome! 

PARISH OFFICES 
The Central Offices are now located in the former Saint Barbara School 

Knights of Columbus Degree Ceremony 
 

If you are a Catholic man and want to express your faith through service to 
others, the Massillon Knights of Columbus invite you to a special Exemplifi-
cation Degree of Charity, Unity and Fraternity. Membership is open to prac-
ticing Catholic men, 18 years or older. The ceremony will commence on 
Sunday Sept. 18th, immediately following the 11:00 am Mass at St. Barba-
ra Church and is open to the public.  The 35-minute ceremony will lay out 
ou r  cha r i t ab le  m is - sion.  Through our Faith In Action pro-
grams, Knights are given ample opportunities to make a difference 
through service to our communities, Catholic Church, prayer, Priests, and 
seminarians. The Knights also offer valuable fraternal benefits for them-
selves and their families.  Please join us for the 11:00 am Mass or for the 
ceremony around 12:15 pm.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact Chuck Maier (330) 418-8741 or Ken McLaughlin (330) 571-1203.  

Monthly Rosary: The Evangelization Committee will be praying the 
Rosary one half hour before Mass one Sunday per month. 
 October 16, 2022 - November 20, 2022-  December 18 at 10:30 AM 

 

HOLY DUSTERS: Saint Barbara Holy Dusters are in need of men 
or women to help clean the church on Monday morning. They only 
clean every other week. If you are able to help with this ministry, 
please call John Blackstone at 330-832-1331. 
This is a good way to meet other parishioners. Saint Joseph and 
Saint Mary parishioners are welcome. 

 

OHIO MARCH FOR LIFE: Right to Life of Stark County will be 
sponsoring a bus trip to the Ohio March for Life on Wednesday, 
October 5, 2022. The bus will leave from Saint Joseph’s Catholic 
Church in Canton. Cost is $15.00 per person with reservation. Call 
Linda at 330-705-8814 for more information. 

STARK DEANERY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN: “2022 
Together Again”. Style Show Luncheon Fundraiser will be held on 
Friday, October 7, 2022. Doors open at 10:00 am and lunch served 
at 11:30 am. The event will be held at LaPizzeria in the Crystal 
Room, 3656 Dressler Road NW, Canton. Raffle Baskets, 50/50, 
and Door Prizes. Checks payable to SDCCW by Monday, Septem-
ber 26. Mail to Sophie Filigno, 2230 - 40th Street NW. Canton 
44709 or 330-492-8407.  Contact  Mary Jane, 330-833-3756. 



        A Note from Fr. Matthew 
  

A parable of crisis 
  

You’re fired. Turn in your keys and hand in your password. 
  

We need to talk about the lab results. 
  

Your son has been arrested for DWI. 
  

Her curfew was two hours ago and she’s not home yet. 
  

Crisis — an unexpected event that demands immediate action. In Greek, 
the word “crisis” means “judgment.” The Chinese call a crisis “a dangerous 
opportunity.” 
  

It’s in times of crisis, we decide what sort of person we are.  
  

In terms of today’s Gospel, the question becomes: Who will we serve?  
  

How will we respond to this mess not of our making — or are we able to 
face our responsibility to fix what we have broken? 
  

Can we move beyond the injustice and unfairness to a new challenge? 
  

Are we able to check our own emotions to be there for our loved one? 
  

Is our first concern for another’s safety before demanding accountability? 
  

Is it possible for us to put aside our justified anger for the sake of finding a 
solution for the good of all? 
  

Our ability to respond to life’s crises with creativity and understanding, with 
grace and generosity, depends on the principles we live every day: Are we 
“children of light” — or “dishonest” stewards?  
  

Are we “prudent” in our use of resources — or do we seek to grab as 
much as we can get away with? Do we act with integrity, taking seriously 
what is means to be a disciple Jesus — or do we seek the approval of the 
“master” who holds the fate of our career advancement and social status 
in his or her hands?  
  

Do we serve God — or self? 
  

In times of crisis, we have to choose one or the other. 
  

The parable of the dishonest manager begins in crisis: the steward 
has just lost his job. He acts “prudently” in the eyes of his master – 
he dodges the bullet for the moment. But while those of us who have 
been in similar situations understand the steward’s actions, we’ve 
learned, too, that pride and avarice are a toxic mix. Today’s confronts 
us with how we respond to the crises we face in our lives: getting to 
the root of the problem instead of the “quick,” painless fix; being 
concerned first with the impact of this situation on others and not 
just the repercussions on us alone; responding with care and com-
passion for the safety of those fail us, putting aside our own (often 
justifiable) anger to restore and repair our relationship with 
them. Jesus calls us to act as “children of light,” to take on life’s 
challenges with honesty, to place people before profit, to “serve” 
what is good and of God.  
 

 Have a great week and I’ll see you in church.  Fr. Matthew 
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Stewardship: “No servant can serve two masters.  He will hate one and love the 
other, or be devoted to one and despise the other. ou cannot serve God and mam-
mon (wealth).”    Luke 16:13 
Jesus knows that for many of us, God and money run “neck and neck” as top priori-
ty. Is money a “god” that you put before God?  Giving money to support the Church 
and other charity is a pillar of our faith, just like attending Mass every Sunday and 
participating in parish ministry. Giving money frees us from becoming a slave to 
money.  It increases our dependence on God and our trust that God will provide all 
that we need. 

BINGO HELP: We are always looking for volunteers to help out at 
Bingo. Please support our parish. If you are able to volunteer, your 
help would be greatly appreciated! NO EXPERIENCE NEEDED! 
Areas to help could be anything from working the kitchen (taking 
money and serving food/coffee) to walking around selling instant 
tickets to players during the game and breaks ($1.00 per ticket, you 
take the money and hand them the tickets). If you are able to help, 
please call Mary at the parish office at (330) 833-6898. Thank you in 
advance for your consideration. 

Food Pantry Item of the Month:  Canned Vegetables 

FOLK CHOIR:  In just a short time our Folk Choir here at St. Barbara’s will 
start singing at the 11am Mass. To start out, we will rehearse before 
Mass . . . beginning at 9:30am in the Church. The first Sunday will be on 
September 25th . If you would like to sing with the choir, or play an instru-
ment, feel free to join us . . . all the music will be provided for you . . . and 
all are welcome! Again, be in church at 9:30am on Sunday September 
25th! If you have any questions, check with Kevin or give him a call at the 
office 330/833-6898. 

200 CLUB NEWS: The 2022-2023 tickets are currently being sold by our 
faithful volunteer sellers again this year. They have their list of names and 
ticket numbers that they sold to you last year so they will be calling you 
soon. There are 200 tickets sold, thus the name 200 Club. Cost of each 
ticket is $100.00. Two winners will be drawn by Father Mankowski on the 
15th and the 30th of the month for $100.00 beginning October 15, 2022. 
Each time your name is drawn it is put back in for future drawings.   
The exceptions are in June, one winner of $100.00 and one winner of 
$500.00 will be drawn on the 15th of June. On June 30th there will be 
one winner for $100.00. In December, one winner of $100.00 and one 
winner of $1,000.00 (which is the Grand Prize drawing) will be drawn 
on December 15th. On December 30th one winner will be drawn for 
$100.00. Winners will receive a check in the  mail and their names will be 
published in the bulletin. 

Flu Clinic: We will be hosting a flu clinic at St Barbara’s Parish on Sun-
day, September 25th from 9AM-11AM. All members from St Barbara’s, St 
Joseph’s, and St Mary’s are welcome to sign up. The pharmacy will be 
preregistering all parishioners that would like to receive their flu shot that 
day. Please call Heritage Square Pharmacy at 330-854-4949 to register. 
They will need your name, date of birth, phone number, address, allergies, 
and pharmacy insurance information. When calling please let them know 
you are calling for the church flu clinic.  

Vocations: “No servant can serve two masters.” Are you discerning a vo-
cation to serve the Lord as a priest, deacon, sister or brother?  Contact Fr. 
Chad Johnson at (330) 744-8451 
or cjohnson@youngstowndiocese.org. 

INTO LIFE: LOVE CHANGES EVERYTHING 
A 12-Part original series on accompanying a woman into life will 
begin on Wednesday, September 28th to December 14th, 2022 
from 7:00-8:15 pm. The program will be held at Regina Coeli Parish 
Rectory Meeting Room, 633 Fernwood Blvd., Alliance. For more 
information contact: Office of Pro-Life Marriage & Family Life at 330
-744-8451  Ext. 272 or dschmidt@youngstowndiocese.org 

Tables in the Narthex:  If you have items that you would like to 
have put out on the tables or items to have put on the bulletin 
boards, please drop them off at the parish office and Father Mat-
thew will look them over and have the office staff place them on the 
tables or bulletin boards. 











Please support our advertisers! They make our bulletin possible! 

 

Saint  
Barbara  
School               

 

Phone 
330-833-9510   

 

Stark County 
Catholic Schools 

       2809 Lincoln  
Way NW 

Massillon, OH  

 

Jeff, Cathi and Tommy Heitger* and 
Frank Gadd III                 *Unlicensed Associate 

 

PLEASE! 

Support Our Advertisers  

 
 
 

BANQUET COUNSELING - FOOR CATERING 
PREPARATORY 

 

PHONE (330) 452-6825 
 

Terry W. Baker            2800  FULTON  DR.  N.W. 
Owner                                CANTON, OHIO 44718 

  
 

If you  or 
anyone you know and trust  
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advertise on the bulletin 
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330-833-6898 

 

FIRST   MERIDIAN 
              TITLE AGENCY 

PAUL LEONARD 
First Meridian Title Agency 

 

PH: (330)284-1185  I F: (234)542-8932 
paul@fm-title.com I orders@fm-title,com I www.fm-title,com 

 

1525 Corporate Woods Parkway, Suite 200 
Uniontown, OH 44685 
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Beautiful One-bedroom Rehab Suites 
                                                              Long Term Care 
                                                               Assisted Living 
 
 

                                                        1610 First St., NE 
                                                   Massillon 

330-830-8500 

330-904-3711 
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